August 23 2018

PLEASE NOTE:

The Closure of the ALIB Communal

Fisheries on Friday, August 24, 2018,

due to unforeseen circumstances.

The ALIB Communal Fisheries
(Sockeye) will re-open on Saturday,
August 25, 2018, as Scheduled.

Thank you.
ALIB Natural Resource Department

For any questions please contact Natural Resource Dept.
(250) 679-8841 or email vmichel@alib.ca




